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To:  Senate Finance Committee 

Bill: SB 872  – Health Insurance – Consumer Protections 

Date: February 26, 2020 

Position: Support 

             

 

The Maryland Dental Action Committee (MDAC) supports Senate Bill 872 – Health 

Insurance – Consumer Protections.   The bill codifies important consumer protections in the 

Affordable Care Act (ACA).   If any future court actions impact the ACA, Marylanders will 

continue to be afforded protections such as ensuring adult children can remain on their 

parents’ insurance policies.   These protections extended to the entire health insurance market, 

including dental. 

We ask for a favorable report. If we can provide any additional information, please 

contact Robyn Elliott at relliott@policypartners.net or (443) 926-3443. 
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